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Mai Vang

From: Chris Schwartz <schwartzs.honey.farm@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2025 7:32 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: Re: 1112 Kingsford St - J2511R

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello, 
      With no warring you show up and take things from the street alongside our property, not on 10-03-2024 but 21 days after the 
previous complaint. Leave no documantation of being here doing any type of work after the continued harassment and retaliation from DSI. 
Your pictures are from 9-20_2024 and 10-03-2024 yet you choose to come on 10-24-2024 Why have you been to our property more than 54 
times in less than 12 months? That works out to more than 2 times per week, How is this not harassment, I have emails between your 
inspector and myself where he claims as a city employee we are held to a higher standard and the email sent to HR and his bosses about this 
clear violation of my rights that went unanswered, except for the 200 in fines that were issued because the inspector decided to retaliate. 
When we were 100% in compliance when he issued fines. After that why should we listen or do anything this unreasonable inspector asks us to 
do?  when his own bosses do nothing about our complaint allowing him to retaliate. 
     I do not recall giving up any rights when i became a city employee and do not appreciate this retaliation 
or work being done without any warning or notice!  Yet there is a dumpster bag in the front yard of a house 
within 1 block that has been there for more than 6 months with nothing being done by the city, bag is still there. 
Why is it because he is too busy harassing us? I was forced to remove a bag within 3 days from the back yard 
when cleaning out the house when my parents passed.   
      I can be reached at 763-439-0962 . I demand that this harassment and inspector be removed from record and this 
inspector be reprimanded and never allowed within 1 mile of this residence, If not fired. I'll be more than happy to provide the emails 
sent to his boss & HR and the emails after the retaliation because he didn't like our complaint and that we repurposed some 
industrial shelves into sheds that did not require permits from DSi.  
 
Thank you, 
 

      Chris Schwartz 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2025 2:42 PM 
To: Chris Schwartz <schwartzs.honey.farm@gmail.com> 
Subject: 1112 Kingsford St - J2511R  
  
Hello Mr. Schwartz, 
See attached for your contested hearing on February 20, 2025 via teleconference call between 9am-
11am.  Please note, I sent a previous email that our feb 18 hearings has a high volume of cases and like 
to put this on Feb 20.  Please provide a phone number of the hearing.  thanks. 
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Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

  
  
  


